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4/4/2025

Dear Valued Customer, 

This letter is to inform you that effective June 30, 2025, STERIS will no longer accept orders for the
following products listed in the table below. You will need to update your ordering system to include the 
replacement item on the STERIS item master file.

Obsoleted Products Replacement Products

Current 
SKUs

Current Item Description
Alternative 

SKUs
Current Item Description

100115
ENDOGATOR Auxiliary Water 
Jet Connector for OLYMPUS® GI 

Endoscopes
100241

ENDOGATOR Single-Use 
Auxiliary Water Jet Connector for 

OLYMPUS® GI Endoscopes

100116
ENDOGATOR Auxiliary Water 
Jet Connector for PENTAX® GI 

Endoscopes
100242

ENDOGATOR Single-Use 
Auxiliary Water Jet Connector for 

PENTAX® GI Endoscopes

STERIS is discontinuing the sale of these products based on the introduction and availability of
alternative STERIS products that will meet the most current global standards and provide the latest
technologies.

STERIS strives to deliver the highest level of Customer support in the industry. As part of that
commitment, we want to provide you with notice of these product discontinuations. We recognize the
impact that product obsolescence has on your operations.

If you have any questions or require further support, please contact your STERIS Sales Representative.
We thank you for your continued business.

Sincerely,

Michael McGrath
Vice President, Canada


